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Dear Sir / Madame,
 
 
 
Further to your e-mail message dated August 14, 2008 regarding the Volume 2 of the updated 1993 
SNA, we mention that the Romanian National Institute of Statistics has no comments on the draft 
chapters 19 (Population and labour inputs), 22 (The government and public sector) and 26 (The rest of 
the world account). 
 
Hoping this information will be useful to you, I remain, 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Daniela Stefanescu
 
Director
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